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Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 12:21 PM
To: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Re: Eversource - public hearing reopened *

Hi Michael...

It saddens me to hear that Eversource knew our road's history,and with other
options, still chose to select this route.....

It also saddens me that the communications during the negotiation process did
not include any resident from Durham Point Road...especially people who knew
the history of the road and its designation as a scenic, historic road.

The saddest of all...as one who reads the town weekly updates....information was
sketchy at best...almost secretive.

As an owner of a damaged stonewall, | had the opportunity to meet with 9
representatives from Eversource. They were concerned, and professional
people. | felt badly that they claimed to not have been aware...

My grandfather taught me that there are three sides to every story...your side, my
side...and the truth lies somewhere in the middle.

| am not sure of all sides of this story...but | do know it was not well
communicated to those who would be impacted until the very end of the process.

| am grateful for you reaching out....and hopeful that we will reach a compromise
...... but we surely can do better in the future, communicating....especially when
this decision is adding insult to injury as we residents are now paying a 5%
increase for this decision!

Thank you for your attention to our concerns,
Duane Carson

Sent from my iPad



